
TOPICS: APSA working group on young people’s politics 
(Chicago) 29-31 August 2013; call for papers on young people’s 
politics at UK Political Studies Association Annual Conference 

We have recently established a specialist group on young 
people's politics at the UK Political Studies Association (PSA) 
and would like to invite members of the ISSP interested in this 
theme (broadly defined - http://www.psa.ac.uk/psa-
communities/specialist-groups/young-peoples-politics) to 
participate in our activities. If you get in touch, we will put you 
on our mailing list, which will inform you about new research, 
conferences, etc. in this area. In this regard, we would like to 
inform you about two events: 1) James Sloam and Peter Levine 
(Tufts/ CIRCLE) are convening a working group on young 
people’s politics at the APSA Annual meeting later this month. 
If you are going to Chicago and are interested in attending 
please get in touch (james.sloam@rhul.ac.uk); 2) The PSA 
annual conference in Manchester next April – the group will 
sponsor papers/panels in the broad area of young people’s 
politics (citizenship education/ political participation/ public 
policy affecting young people). 

Best regards, 

James Sloam 

Dr James Sloam 
Co-Director of Centre for European Politics 
Director of European Studies 
Department of Politics and International Relations 
Royal Holloway (University of London) 
Tel. +44 (0)7807184545 
Twitter: @James_Sloam 

http://www.psa.ac.uk/psa-communities/specialist-groups/young-peoples-politics
http://www.psa.ac.uk/psa-communities/specialist-groups/young-peoples-politics
mailto:james.sloam@rhul.ac.uk

